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I know our state needs a boost in our economy and by drilling all these new wells, It would provide
a great number of high paying jobs in Fremont and Natrona counties. This has always been a
problem here in Wyoming, What are we going to do with all this process water ?? I know that a
water treatment plant was built in the Frenchie Draw area east of Moneta and north. This plant will
no way handle the amount of water these additional wells will use up. Additional treatment plants
will have to be built. As long as the water is treated to acceptable standards, and the water is free of
all chemicals and other pollutants, There should be no problem routing the water into Boysen
Reservoir via the Bad Water creek. There has always been a battle between Coal production and
Natural Gas in regard to supplying the energy needed to produce electricity. Both are suffering to
some point due to political opinion. Lord knows we need the revenue in our state, but let's do it
right with the environment in mind.
 


